
Kindergarten Enrollment Information
Kindergarten enrollment forms will be available at any of our 
Hudsonville Public School elementary buildings beginning January 26.  
We encourage any family with a child turning five years of age on or 
before December 1 of 2009 to pick up enrollment forms.  Please fill 
out the forms included in the packet and return the completed 
information to any elementary school or at one of the Kindergarten 
Round-Up meetings on March 17.

 q Completed enrollment form
 q Copy of your child’s birth certificate (must be certified with a  raised seal)
        * q Health appraisal form which includes dates of immunizations and vision testing     
   * (information completed no later than August 28, 2009)

Children with birthdays between June 1 - December 1, 2009 will be screened on kindergarten 
readiness skills.  If you have a child who will be turning five before June 1, 2009 and would like 
him/her to be screened, please check the box on the enrollment form.  You will be contacted 
to set up a screening appointment after the Kindergarten Round-Up meetings in March.  

Our Kindergarten Round-Ups are planned for parents on Tuesday, March 17.  We have one 
session scheduled from 10-11 a.m. and an optional session from 7-8 p.m.  Both sessions will 
be held in each of the elementary buildings.  The Kindergarten Round-Up will offer parents of 
future kindergarten students the opportunity to hear pertinent information in preparation for 
their child’s first day of school.

Enrollment information will be available at the Round-Up meetings if you have not had the 
opportunity to pick one up at an elementary building.  We look forward to meeting all of you 
in preparation for our new group of students who will begin their journey through the 
formative years of education.

Daycare
Our childcare programs located at Alward, Bauer, Georgetown, Jamestown, Park, and South 
Elementaries provide a variety of preschool, alternate day kindergarten care, and before and 
after school daycare opportunities for children ages 3 through 5th grade.  Busing to and from 
Forest Grove Elementary School is provided.

For more information about our school year and/or summer childcare programs, please visit 
our website at www.hudsonvillepublicschools.org under the Early Childhood link, or call 
Becky VanSomeren, Early Childhood Director, at 797-0842. 

We welcome your child with open arms and thank you for the privilege of working with you 
as a family!


